From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 15 July 2013 15:12
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00781/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:11 PM on 15 Jul 2013 from Ms Charlotte Bird.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Change of use of a redundant barn/store into a 1 bedroom self-contained holiday letting cottage 

	Case Officer:
	Graham Wyatt 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Ms Charlotte Bird

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Weston Mead Acre Ditch, Sibford Gower, Oxfordshire OX15 5RW


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	With reference to this planning application, I must confess to being confused as to how Mr and Mrs Noquet are allowed to submit application after application before the result of the outstanding appeal is announced. I have made the point before that each spurious application is costing the tax payer money to say nothing of the amounts paid out by CDC hosting two appeals and paying the fees for those professionals appearing on their behalf. How much longer is this going to be allowed? In terms of the 'redundant store', as many other objectors have pointed out, this is the bottle store that serves the licensed premises currently known as Bishop's End. Another point I have raised before is that a protected bat colony was illegally destroyed when Mr and Mrs Noquet turned the bottle store into their wood burning stove emporium, without planning permission. Did CDC serve a notice on the perpetrators for that? Please refuse this application and allow the people of Burdrop and Sibfords to have their beloved pub returned to them. Thankyou. Charlotte Bird


